TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers

FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxi Services

DATE: August 26, 2024 U/\_

SUBJECT: Def Leppard/Journey Concert at Oracle Park 8/28/24

Please be advised of the upcoming concert at Oracle Park featuring Def Leppard, Journey and the
Steve Miller Band. Please note that Taxis have access to the “red lane” on 3™ Street, which
allows Taxis to efficiently leave the area.

Doors open at 6pm, concert is scheduled to end at 11:00pm.

e The SFMTA will close eastbound King Street between 3rd and 2nd streets to vehicle traffic in order
to reduce congestion on city streets towards the end of the concert.

o Additionally, if warranted by traffic conditions, the northbound portion of the 4th Street Bridge
(Peter R. Maloney Bridge) will be closed to all traffic except Muni,_taxis and bicycles during the post-
concert period.

o Taxi Stands are located at

o Eastside of 2™ Street between King and Townsend streets

o West side of 2" street between King and Townsend streets

o West side of 2™ street between Townsend and Brannan streets
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https://www.mlb.com/giants/tickets/events/journey-def-leppard-concert

